It's that time of year again —
daylight savings time is ending.

Don’t forget to set your clocks
back one hour on Sunday, Nov. 7.

When was the last time you changed
the batteries in your smoke detector?

Now is the perfect time to take care of this
essential task as well — experts recommend replacing
the batteries in your smoke detectors annually.
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